
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Parma, 16th May 2023 
 

Our Ref: 70-2023 
 
Ms Linnea Jägestedt 
Linköping Municipality 
Sweden  
 
 
 
Subject: Notification of election to the SERN Executive Board 
 

Dear Ms Jägestedt,  
 
 

We have the pleasure to inform you that on May 12th 2023 the General Assembly of SERN has elected you as a 

member of the SERN Executive Board for the mandate period May 2023-May 2025. In the coming days, the 

SERN Secretariat will provide you with an access to the SERN members’ area. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your availability and willingness to actively contribute to 

the activities of our association.  

 

Best Regards 

 

Gert-Inge Andersson                                                                             Nicola Catellani 

Chairman of the SERN General Assembly 2023                              Secretary of the SERN General Assembly 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 


